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Response to Incident at Divisidero School 
 
Around 10:20 a.m., VPD officers responded to Divisidero School for a possible threat after a report 
that a student had a gun in their backpack. 
 
The school initiated a shelter-in-place while officers conducted a thorough investigation. No gun was 
found, and the threat was deemed non-credible.  
 
The shelter-in-place has now been lifted. 
 
Parents who would like to pick up their children may do so. Thank you for your understanding. 
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